
 

 Circle - Restricted 

Parentmail Update: 04.03.22 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Virtual Careers Fair: Tuesday 8 March 2022, 10am - 5pm 
 
The attachment gives details of the Careers Wales Virtual Careers Fair on 8 March 2022. 
 
The fair is open to parents and pupils and might be relevant for Years 10, 11, 12 and 13. 
 
Please follow the links on the attachment to register and attend virtually if you wish. All 
registrations have to be completed on an individual basis. 
  
 
Pupils' equipment 
We would be very grateful if you could ensure that your child has all the necessary 
equipment/ kit etc. that might be needed for each school day. This will avoid the need for 
any forgotten equipment etc. needing to be dropped off at school during the day. 
 
Although Covid-19 restrictions are beginning to be relaxed, we would still request that 
parents/carers only attend school on request, with an appointment or in an emergency. 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
  
Face coverings 
As a reminder, face coverings are now not routinely recommended, but may be worn by 
secondary aged learners anywhere on the school site and in particular when moving around 
indoor communal areas outside of the classroom, such as corridors. 
  
We wish all families a pleasant weekend. 
 
Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior Leadership Team. 
 
 
Attachments 
 Choose Your Future 2022 .pdf 

 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/download/9be05e1a4e0507facbec0e056691f537lr9ka62x55s81lcf6kzljw7qqgcb3weh15ekzrewgd64tb4wi2obrsy39ryytr6vmro28z85lgipwc6p00dbrz8p8rcfgb6aklzk.pdf

